
 
 

              Amino and Organic Acid Testing to ARUP Laboratories 

To:     Clients of UR Medicine Labs 

From: Robert A. Mooney, PhD 
 Professor, Department of Pathology & Laboratory Medicine 
 Phone: (585) 275-7811  

Email: Robert_Mooney@urmc.rochester.edu 
 
W. Richard Burack, M.D., PhD 
Vice Chair, Clinical Operations, Medical Director 
UR Medicine Labs 
Phone: (585) 273-1885 
Email: Richard_Burack@urmc.rochester.edu 

 
Julietta Fiscella, M.D. 
Chief, Department of Pathology, Cytopathology & Laboratory Medicine 
UR Medicine Highland Hospital 
Phone: (585) 341-6597 
E-mail: Julietta_Fiscella@urmc.rochester.edu 

 
Melissa Allen 
Director of Operations, UR Medicine Labs 

         Phone: (585) 276-7347  
         Email: Melissa_Allen@urmc.rochester.edu 

  
 

Date:     June 26, 2017 

Effective July 10th, 2017, the following tests will no longer be performed by UR Medicine Labs and 
will be sent to our reference laboratory, ARUP Laboratories: 
 

• Amino Acids, Quantitative, Plasma 
• Amino Acids, Quantitative, Urine 
• Organic Acids, Qualitative, Urine 

 
Testing methodology will be Quantitative Liquid Chromatography/Tandem Mass Spectrometry. 
Please refer to ARUP Laboratory Test Directory or patient test reports for reference intervals: 
http://www.aruplab.com/ 
 
Please contact Dr. Mooney with questions related to the tests listed above. 
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